
SUBMITTED BY Judy Engels, # 
 

 

Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Joe Graham, #215 

 

  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
 

Cathy Hannon, #75 
Marylee Feldman, #45 
Bob Garbarino, #111 
Marta Andreotta, #16 

 

We hope you all feel better soon! 
 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE: 
 

Catherine Frankman, #103 
 

 

 

 
        
 

           
 

 
 

 
 

 Just a note to thank Mickey and the Recreation 
Committee for a lovely afternoon tea. 
 

Yours, Betty Powers, #42 
 

P.S.  The centerpieces, what a novel idea! 

Dear Friends & Neighbors of Foxwood, 
 

 Many thanks for your Get Well Wishes during my 
recent illness. 

With Appreciation, 
Anthony Guarino, #217 

We’ve Got Mail! 

“Never be so busy as not to think of others.”  
 Mother Teresa 

 
 

                      
 
   
  
 
 

Dear Ms. Pecoraro: 
 

 Thank you for your memorial donation to East End Hospice.  Your gift not only 
honors the memory of Beatrice McClurg, but helps us continue to provide 
compassionate care to terminally ill patients on the East End of Long Island. 
 

 Thank you again for your generous support of East End Hospice. 
Sincerely, 

Priscilla A. Ruffin, President & CEO 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/838305.Mother_Teresa
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/838305.Mother_Teresa

